
To: Hearinas

Subject: HPE CM: Re: HPE CM: Oceana dairy ltd
Date: Thursday, 21 November 2019 2:44:31 PM

Do not wish to be heard thankyou

On Thu, 21 Nov 2019, 14:41 Hearings, <Hearings@ecan.govt.nz> wrote:

Hello Daniel

I have received your email submitting on the notified resource consent applications of
Oceania Dairy Ltd. As a submission to the notified application can you please advise if
you wish to be heard at any hearing; or you do not wish to be heard at a hearing.

Regards

Alison Cooper

Consents Hearings

From: Daniel Brown

Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2019 11:14 PM
To: Hearings ·
Subject: HPE CM: Oceana dairy ltd

Opposed to the waste water outfall.

 Discharge is unacceptable
Ecan are already allowing them to bottle our prestige water and export it without
minimal fees and no return on resource.

Now you are considering letting them discharge the water they don't want in our prestige
ocean.

Maybe they could bottle their waste water and export it too where their primary export
product is heading.

From:


